
We are truly grateful
to you all.

From Betty, Tina and
Kenny, Joel and Kelsey,

Shannon, Warren,
Meeka and

Waylon Richard.

Quyanainni

From the family of the late

Vince Steen
We would like to thank
family and friends who
helped and continue
to give support during
this difficult time.

The cards and letters
we've received help-
ed bring comfort in
knowing that you care.
Thank you. We would also
like to extend thanks to the
staff of First Air, Canadian North
and Aklak Air for all your help during our travels to
and from home and staff of Rosie Ovayulak Health
Centre in Tuktoyuktuk. A great thank you to the
staff of the Inuvik Regional Hospital and Stanton
Territorial Hospital for all the care you've given. 


